
 

 

 

April 6, 2023 

 

The Honorable Brian Schatz    The Honorable Cindy Hyde-Smith 

Chair       Ranking Member 

Subcommittee on Transportation,   Subcommittee on Transportation,  

Housing and Urban Development,   Housing and Urban Development 

 and Related Agencies     and Related Agencies  

Washington, DC 20510    Washington, DC 20510   

  

 

 

Dear Chair Schatz and Ranking Member Hyde-Smith,  

 

I welcome your consideration of these congressionally directed spending requests to the 

Transportation, Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies Appropriations bill. I 

certify that none of the entities for which I have requested congressionally directed spending are 

for-profit entities. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

      

               Kirsten Gillibrand  

               United States Senator  

 

 


